
I hope all families had a restful holiday and were able to enjoy the break 

before we commence the second half of the year. The first half of the year 

was certainly like no other and there were many new challenges and  

hurdles for all of us to overcome along the way. As a school, we are  

continually amazed at how flexible and understanding our community,  

parents and students have been during these very new and uncertain times. 

We are so appreciative of all your support to this point and look forward to this continuing as 

we hopefully move towards more stable times ahead.  

Although we are beginning to see easing restrictions and regulations in South Australia, it is 

still very important we are mindful and vigilant of hygiene, social distancing and following all 

directions being provided by the school. We thank parents for your understanding and  

respect by not entering any buildings and leaving the school grounds promptly when  

dropping off/picking up your children.  

This week we are able to also return to hosting our first ‘normal’ assembly in the Gym,  

however, we are still unable to have any parents in attendance. We hope this can return to 

normal in the not too distant future and you can be involved in your children’s successes and 

learning and see what else has been happening in our school.   

This week Learning Conversations have been taking place across the school. These  

conversations will have provided you with key information regarding your child’s learning 

progress so far this year and some goals for them to work towards over the next two terms. 

We wish to thank our teachers for organising, compiling and sharing your child’s learning at 

an alternate time in the school calendar to ensure you have all the latest information. We 

would also like to thank all of our parents for adhering to the strict protocols and guidelines 

we put in place during the Learning Conversations.  

We all look forward to a positive back half of the year, further learning and growth and the 

hopeful return of a bit more normality in our everyday lives. 

We wish you all a wonderful term ahead.   

Guy Walmsley 

Assistant Principal 
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RESPECT                                  

EXCELLENCE                        

HONESTY                          

RESPONSIBILITY 

Term 3, Week 2 

NEWSLETTER 

 

Magill School uses  

emails to  

communicate with our 

families and distribute 

notes and documents. 

Please keep us up to 

date with your email 

address by calling or 

emailing the office.  

SECOND 

HAND  

UNFORMS 

ON FACEBOOK  

Welcome back to the start of Term 3!  

Friday 31st July 2020 

 

For all lunch enquiries  

please call  

Rory’s School Lunches  

0413 575 800  

Rory’s will be able to 

assist you with QKR, 

forgotten lunch orders, 

or anything to do with 

the canteen. 

mailto:dl.1213%1f.info@schools.sa.edu.au
http://www.magillschool.sa.edu.au


 

F15 and M2 have recently been participating in some STEM based ac-

tivities such as making games that teach others about Bullying, re-

searching and designing inventions to help ensure sustainability and 

coding Waste Warriors using the Makey Makeys to give tips and sug-

gestions on how to live sustainably.  

 

These tasks created a platform to problem solve together, to share 

and present learning to an audience and also provided an opportunity 

to give and learn from constructive feedback. 

BUDDY CLASS F15 AND M2 

STEM ACTIVITIES 



 



 
 

 

Magill School Values Award  

Congratulations to the following students who have  

been awarded a certificate in week 2 

Well done for demonstrating the Magill School Values.  

RESPECT  

HONESTY 

EXCELLENCE 

RESPONSIBILITY     

 Specialist Subjects  

 

Physical Education - Florin 

Responsibility - P12  Noah B 

 

 

Performing Arts - Georgea 

Excellence - P12 Monica D 

 

Chinese - Mai 

Excellence - P1 Edward S 

 

Responsibility 

 

P1   

P2   

P3   

P6   

P8   

P9   

P10   

P11   

P12   

P13   

P14   

P15   

P16   

P17   

Molly Z 

Clarissa H 

Joe H 

Leonardo I 

Savannah P 

Lachlan T 

Caleb P 

Charlotte O 

Xavier R 

Emily M 

Nikki Z 

Georgia M 

Manula W 

Hunter O 

 

Excellence 

 

P1   

P2   

P3   

P6   

P8   

P9   

P10   

P11   

P12   

P13   

P14  

P15   

P16   

P17  

Nami S 

Maddy L 

Isaac K 

Jia L 

Oliver T 

Mathea 

Ewin R 

Ella M 

Noah G 

Thahithya S 

Lola T 

Chanelle J 

Zak E 

Oliver S 

 

 

UPCOMING PUPIL FREE DAYS 

Friday 7th August 

Monday 14th September 

Monday 12th October 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we all work together through Covid-19 restrictions.  

Over the past few months our school has needed to change dates and cancel events. This has been  

frustrating for everyone. We can now confirm the following dates for the remainder of the year.  

The School Closure Day will occur as this date was approved by the Governing Council early in the year.  

Please lock these dates in your diary. 

SCHOOL CLOSURE DAY 

Friday 4th September 

PUPIL FREE DAYS / SCHOOL CLOSURE DAYS 





 
 

For students who require medication at school please ensure all medication is in date, is in its original packaging and 
has a pharmacy label to match the health care plan / action plan / medication agreement exactly. This is a department 

requirement and  applies to prescription and over the counter medication. 
  

Medication which does not comply will not be administered and your child will not be able to attend excursions/camps. 
  

Health Care Plans / Action Plans / Medication Agreements 

 
Plans / agreements should be reviewed every 12 months, however given the current situation we will continue to use 

existing health care plans if they continue to meet your child’s needs.  
 

If there has been any change in your child’s medical condition (such as requiring an increase in dosage of medication) a 
new plan will need to be completed by your child’s treating health care professional.  

 
If you have any queries, please call Chrissi on 8331 9422 

 

Payment can be made using the  
QKR app 

Magill School - School Payments - Uniform 
                  Please present receipt of purchase  

            to the front office. 

 

$9.00 

Warm tights made 

from a high  

percentage of 

cotton, blended 

with nylon for 

strength and  

elastane for stretch.  

Tights are available  

to purchase 

from the Magill 

School front office. 

Size 6-9 

Size 10-12 

 

X 

X X 

Black tights / leggings 

are not part of the  

Magill School uniform.  

Students should not be 

wearing them at school.  

 

Green tights are now 

available from the front 

office and UMS. 


